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Bulletin #11 of 2020. October 14, 2020

DISCONTINUATION OF PRODUCT BULLETIN
KM 47 Helmets P/N 500-070 and 500-071 Discontinued

Products Affected: Kirby Morgan 47 Helmets P/N 500-070 and 500-071

Kirby Morgan Dive Systems Inc. has discontinued production of the KM 47 Helmet, effective now. 
This was purely a business decision. It was not based on quality, performance, or any “safety” factors 
whatsoever having to do with the KM 47.

All spare parts and assemblies for the KM 47 will be available for an indefinite period of time. Manuals, 
blowaparts, checklists, and the full range of support for the KM 47 helmet will remain.

The Kirby Morgan 47 Helmet is no longer in production, however, support remains available.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail kmdsi@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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